
March 8, 2019 
 
Representative John Lincoln,  
 
I feel that Jason Brune is highly qualified for this position and support his confirmation. Jason has time 
and time again proved his dedication to the State of Alaska and protecting our valuable resources for 
future generations.  
 

Thanks, 
 
 
Gene Pool 
Oxford Assaying & Refining Corp. 
 


